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To whom it may concern 

 

Change of Trade Name 

 

 

We extend to you our gratitude for your continuous understanding and support on 

our business. 

Our parent company, Nippon Steel & Sumitomo Metal Corporation, will change its 

trade name to Nippon Steel Corporation on April 1, 2019. With this new start, we 

will also change our trade name from the perspective of clarifying the integration 

of the brand and our partnership as one of the core companies of the Nippon Steel 

Group. We are determined to work toward satisfying customer needs by providing 

products with excellent quality and functions from our every site in the world as a 

manufacturer of various wires and filaments. We would appreciate your further 

support in the future.  

 

New trade name: Nippon Steel SG Wire Co., Ltd. 

Date of change: April 1, 2019 

 

Sincerely yours, 

            

   
 
 
 

Masayuki Shibata/Representative Director and President 
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